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Dear Committe  

NSW is not on target to reduce the emissions from coal fired power stations. In fact we may be 
increasing those emission by a great amount. We need no new coal fired power station and a big 
PRcampaign to help the general population understand that the whole planet is in danger unless we 
reduce emissions. Nuclear is not an answer. Renewables are the answer but we need much speedier 
uptake of renewables  

Yours sincerely  

Gabrielle McIntosh 0AM 


